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Events and
Upcoming
Deadlines

Would you like to join
our mailing list? Please
visit bit.ly/CCT_Interest
to receive our monthly

newsletter.

Due to the COVID-19
pandemic, we

understand students
may have difficulty

completing the
admissions

requirements for our
credential programs.

Regardless, we want to
encourage you to apply

to our programs!

Please contact us if you
would like to learn

more!
Virtual Academic Advising!

Summer 2021 registration is open and fall
2021 opens soon! Don't forget to schedule
a virtual academic advising appointment
with the Center for Careers in Teaching!
Visit our website to learn how you can

schedule a virtual advising appointment
with our advisors.

It's Time to Celebrate Teachers!

https://tinyurl.com/futureteacheradvising

Join us this week as we celebrate teachers! They
deserve our thanks all year, but this week it's

especially important to let them know how much you
appreciate them. Here are some ways teachers are

being celebrated across the country:
President Biden's Proclamation

Freebies for Teachers
National Education Association

Check out our Instagram page for ways to celebrate
with us!

The Center for Careers in Teaching needs your input so we can better serve our
students. This last year we were able to adjust our services to a virtual setting. So as
we prepare to return to campus, this is a great opportunity to reflect on what we've

learned and whether or not we should incorporate these changes to better meet your
needs. Please complete the following survey to share your feedback with us. The

survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. All students who submit a
completed survey by May 28th can opt into an opportunity drawing to win CSUF gear. 

We look forward to seeing you in-person soon!

Click  here to take the survey. Thank you!

Tell Us How We're Doing!

Commencement 2021
The Center for Careers in Teaching would like to congratulate the 2020 and 2021

Graduates and Credential Completers! Although your Commencement ceremony will
be unique this year, your accomplishments are no less important. Congratulations on

perservering through it all! We look forward to what you accomplish next!

Visit the CSUF
Commencement

website and the College
of Education

website for more
details about the

ceremonies.

GREAT
SUMMER!

HAVE A

Watch out for our next edition in
September 2021. Until then....
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